
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: ITB 3286 – Police Vehicles Equipment 

DEPARTMENT: Finance 

STAFF CONTACT: Tricia Wortley 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

The Purchasing Department and the Police Chief recommend the bid be awarded to Dana Safety Supply at 
$17,961.93 per vehicle.  A total of (3) three 2021 Tahoes will be equipped. While Dana Safety Supply is $556.93 
higher per vehicle than Defender Supply, the latter did not meet all bid specs and a justification memo is attached.     

 BACKGROUND: 

Bids were solicited and opened on November 12, 2020.  We received responses from four (4) vendors. 

The vendors responded as follows and the total amounts listed are for equipping one vehicle only: 

VENDOR TOTAL PRICE 

Dana Safety Supply $17,961.93 

Defender Supply $17,405.00 

Farrwest Specialty Vehicles $19,706.00 

Cap Fleet Upfitters $24,442.67 

 

 


